From: Alice

Sent: Monday, April 27, 2015 8:27 AM

To: 'sen.ginnyburdick@state.or.us'; 'Rep.PeterBuckley@state.or.us'; 'Sen.JeffKruse@state.or.us';
'Rep.AndyOlson@state.or.us'; 'rep.carlwilson@state.or.us'; 'sen.tedferrioli@state.or.us';
'Sen.LeeBeyer@state.or.us'; 'Sen.FloydProzanski@state.or.us'; 'rep.kenhelm@state.or.us';
'rep.annlininger@state.or.us'

Subject: NO on SB844-6

| understand The Joint Committee on Implementing Measure 91 is considering SB 844 "Dash 6"
amendment in a Direct violation of what the People voted for last November when we voted for
M91 by a 56% majority. | want to urge you to vote NO on this repressive amendment. You are
Ignoring input from your constituents. Though it may contain a few beneficial provisions, the
negative impact it would have on the OMMA is unacceptable and it would have a very negative
impact on the medical marijuana program in Oregon.

The optics suggest that instead of honoring the peoples directives you are instead Dissolving the
OMMA/OMMP Against the majority of the electorate.

SB 844-6 s as close as you've come since 1998 to successfully dissolving our health care
program.

By looking at the bigger picture (optics) it seems as though you are not just working for outside
interests and vulture capitalists, but you Protect them as well instead of your most vulnerable
constituents.

As a medical marijuana patient since 2001, | urge you to do the morally correct thing, protect me
and 70,000 others just like me for once and vote NO on the "Dash 6" amendment.
We will remember Democrats in November of 2016.

Sincerely,
Alice Ivany



